
44 Main Street, P.O. Box 40, Cobden, ON K0J 1K0 Phone: 613-646-2282 Fax: 613-646-2283 
www.whitewaterregion.ca 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release 

 
RE: Beachburg Drinking Water System Precautionary Boil Water 

Advisory Cancellation 

Whitewater Region, Ontario – February 6, 2023 
 

 

The Township had scheduled the replacement of the pressure tank for the 
Beachburg Drinking Water System (DWS).  Notification was provided within 

Issue 1 January 2023 edition of “The Current” and additional notification was 
anticipated.   

 
New pressure tanks are being installed at the Beachburg Water Treatment 

Plant but the connection to the distribution system has been rescheduled to 
a later date.  As a result, the precautionary boil water advisory will not 

longer take place on Wednesday, February 8th, 2023. 
 

Staff from the Ontario Clean Water Agency (OCWA) and the Township of 
Whitewater Region are investigating additional options to limit the disruption 

to water users of the drinking water system. 
 

Future messaging regarding this project will occur directly via mailouts and 

on Township’s website. 
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